
Holiday park brings back the
eighties

Retro  nights  with  entertainment
from the 80s and 90s are so popular
with their customers that Pettycur
Bay Holiday Park is running a night
with  The  Spangles  on  Saturday  31
August 
This retro musical show, showcasing some of the most popular
80s  and  90s  hits,  with  top  performers  The  Spangles,  who
perform  all  over  the  UK,  is  one  of  only  a  few  yearly,
chargeable headline shows that the Holiday Park stages.

At £10 per ticket for adults, and £7 for under 18s, the price
point  is  good  value  for  money  given  the  status  of  The
Spangles.

Janet Murray, General Manager of the Holiday Park said: “We
are very excited to announce that The Spangles are coming
later this summer.

“Tribute Nights are always very popular anyway, but these guys
really know how to put on a show. We are sure that this is
going to be highly sought-after, so our advice is to get your
tickets now as soon as you can. And don’t worry you can bring
under 18s along to this. This is the first time that The
Spangles have played for us and we want to give them a warm
Pettycur welcome.”

Further details www.pettycur.co.uk
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Doors open 8.00 show starts 9pm  




